Daily Bulletin

Wednesday 9 September 2015 – Week 8B

Prefects on du	Prefects on duty: Noake & Jupp			Duty House: Moyes		After school duty: Mr Pietrucha			
Duty staff	Zone	А	В	С	D	E	F	G	
	Recess	UA	JMC	MRS	DSS	NW	DGM	DLG	
	Lunch	BPN	KXK	WXH	SD	DMG	DFM	AWH	

Footy Finals Prediction Competition Ms de Sousa	Righto boys, gather round. It's footy finals time and we're in for a ripper September. Be part of the action by joining the Senior Library Prediction Competition. All details on the Library Blog. Copy and paste the link below to access the blog. http://library.updates.ccgs.wa.edu.au/					
Projects Abroad Ms Clarke	Overseas Volunteer Programmes Info Night The details of the Information Evening are: Date: Tuesday 6 th October Time: 6.30 – 7.30pm Venue: The Vic Hotel, 226 Hay St, Subiaco, 6008 Details: Projects Abroad organises volunteer and work experience programmes in 29 developing countries. These projects are in areas such as teaching, childcare, conservation, human rights, healthcare, and community work in countries such as Kenya, Nepal, Cambodia and Peru. The evening will feature presentations from staff and past volunteers, along with lots of opportunity to chat and ask questions. Places can be reserved here: http://www.projects-abroad.com.au/more-info/information-events/ For people who can't make this event, they are running an online information session on Monday 21st September, more details here: http://www.projects-abroad.com.au/more-info/information-events/webinars/					
Missing External Hardrive Mr Allen	A Toshiba external hardrive that was last seen in T110 has gone missing. A reward has been offered for it's return. If found, please hand to the School Marshal.					
Year 9 MLC Social Mrs Wynne	MLC Social Friday, 16 October 7pm – 9.30pm 40 of our Year 9 boys have been invited (at no cost) to their social on the above date. If you are keen to participate in this, please collect your letter from the CLC Student Services area in Admin all this week and return this to me no later than Wed. 16 September. Be quick though, because if you hesitate you will miss out on a great night!					
PD Naish Poetry Prize Mr Hunn	A reminder that the PD Naish Poetry Prize closes this Friday, 11 September, so you still have a few days to get your entries in. Entry forms are available on the notice board outside the English Office.					
2016 Ski/Snowboarding Trip NZ Mr Ristovsky	Any current student in Yr 9-11 interested in Snowboard/Ski trip to NZ in the July 2016 holidays please see or email Mr Ristovsky or Mr Downing asap to receive an information sheet. View the mountain on http://www.cardrona.com Places are limited to 24 students and a deposit will secure your place on the list. You will be required to sign up for the trip this year.					
Music Students Mr Gillam	Rehearsals for Concerto Night this week are as follows: Wednesday Sept 9 6pm – 9pm Hadley Hall Friday Sept 11 – 7pm Performance Full details are available on the Rehearsal Schedule note in the Music Dept.					

Medicine Information Evening Ms Clarke	GradReady - Assisting Students in Medical School Admissions We will be holding a free event, aimed at providing highschool students (Year 10, 11 and 12) an opportunity to ask current medical students from UWA any questions they might have concerning what studying medicine at university is really like. Students will also be able to inquire on issues such as admissions requirements, how studying medicine interstate affects where you can apply for placement, and whether many medical students bal a job with their studies. The event will be held during the upcoming October school holidays. Details of the event are below: Chat with Medical Students at a Free BBQ at University of Western Australia Date: Tuesday 6th October 2015 Location: The Oak Lawn, Hackett Drive, University of Western Australia, Crawley. Facebook event link: https://www.facebook.com/events/1658226947729008/1660408520844184/						
Cambridge University Information Evening Ms Clarke	Perth College is extending an invitation to learn firsthand about how to apply to Cambridge University and life on the campus when a representative from this globally-recognised institution visits Perth College. Professor in Economics, Murray Milgate, will run a Q&A session in the Judith Cottier Theatre on Wednesday 9 September, from 6.30 pm until 8.00 pm. To register for this event go to www.trybooking.com/IVGC						
Year 12 Blazer Run Ms Baird	The next blazer run for Year 12's only will be on Thursday September 10 to Thursday September 17. Clean blazers can be delivered to the uniform shop at the following times: Thursday September 10 2:30 – 5:00pm Friday September 11 7:45 – 11:30am Monday September 14 7:45 – 5:00pm Wednesday September 16 12:30 – 5:00pm Thursday September 17 2:30 – 5:00pm Please note: the final drop off date for Year 12 blazers is Thursday September 17						